Minutes of the Computer Committee meeting held on 11

6. MCR Report

RS was unable to attend but she sent a brief report to JR.

The MCR are currently in discussion with Kings to have their website refreshed and patched.

There had been issues with the Formal Hall booking website but this is no longer an issue since Upay was implemented.

The MCR continue to maintain the punt booker website which is working well.

7. <u>AOB</u>

CW asked if cloud storage was available for students to which JR replied that there is plenty e.g. OneDrive is available when they sign up for Office 365.

Date of next meeting

Monday 20th January 2020, 13:00, Godwin Room